Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899
E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

26 May 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians
RE: Final arrangements for Cambodia trip Departure and Return

On Wednesday 5 July, students should arrive at school with all of their kit for the pre-departure
session starting promptly at 8.00am in the Sixth Form Common Room. We shall use this time to
check final medical details and kit. We shall be picked up by the coach at 11.45am and will make
our way to Heathrow airport for our flight at 4.00pm.

Our return flight will land at 7.05am at Heathrow and we will be picked up by the coach and return
to school between 10.00 am — 11.00am.

The cost of the coach will be £27.80 per student.

Please pay online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please emall
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk

Deadline for payment: Monday 12 June 2017
Yours faithfully

Natalie Steer
Acting Head of RS
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